ARCHER ARCHITECTS

18 October 2007

Development Conirol
London Borough of Camden
Town Hall, Argyle Street
London WC1H 8ND

FAO: Jenny Fisher
5014/STAT/CAM/071018/PS
Ref: Installation of rooftop plant at 8-10 HATTON GARDEN |

Dear Ms. Fisher,

| write to resubmit an application for the above property (app ref 2007 /0863 /P), which was withdrawn by us on 16
May 2007 due to lack of information provided with the original application.

We have updated the application as follows:

1. An appendix is included along with the acoustic report originally submitted, showing noise output levels
of proposed plant equipment and highlighting the need for attenuation measures.

2. Manufacturer’s specification for the proposed AC units have been included along with the specification
from our M&E engineer. Please note that this has been revised to reduce the height of units from 1840 to
1350mm. |

3. The above allows us to lower the height of the acoustic enclosure screen around the plant area by over

500mm from that which was originally proposed. The screen is essentially a standard flat acoustic panel

faced with louvre blades externally for aesthetic purposes. Details of the proposed screen have been
included.

4. Drawings have been updated fo reflect the above, and photographs added.

| trust that the revised application enclosed should address the concems of the Council and that the information

provided is now sufficient for permission to be granted. However should you require any further information please
feel free to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Pravir Sethi

Enc: Planning application form and attachments as noted in Drawings & Plans Schedule.
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